
 
 
 
September 21, 2007 
 
Dear Marvin, 
 
 
Rippleton Roadsters Child Care would like to thank you for all the years of quality 
service which you and your staff have provided for our centre.  The meals you provide 
for our children are always fresh, healthy and fun for them to try.  The variety of choices 
and the multi-ethnic items are something we always look forward to introducing to them.   
 
The seasonal changes in the menu are always well thought out and we appreciate the 
time and effort you put into the meals we serve our children.  More importantly we 
appreciate all the special dietary requests we have made of you for which you have 
been extremely accommodating.   
 
Your customer service is beyond expectations, often accommodating us at the last 
minute without hesitation. Your knowledge of the needs of a child care centre is 
something that cannot be taken for granted. You have always treated our centre with 
individual care and attention which is truly comforting in such a busy and always 
changing environment! 
 
We look forward to another great year of amazing service and yummy meals! 
 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
 
Pela Gardiner 
Assistant Supervisor 
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